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From: Patrick Trinder
To: Brendan Liew
Date: Tuesday, 15 July 2014 9:21:37 AM


 In reference to Wilpinjong Coal Mine Modification 6
Ref No: MP 05_0021 MOD 6
 
Major Project Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39
Sydney NSW 2001


 My name is
Patrick Trinder of
1456 Goolma rd Gulgong 2852
NSW
 
I am writing this letter to express that i do not want Wilpinjong modification 6 to go
ahead. It is dangerous, environmentally destructive and socially unacceptable. 
Yours sincerely 
Patrick Trinder
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